
Dear Student, 

Department of Accounting has two new courses that were just developed for our incoming 
Master of Science in Accountancy students.  The new courses, ACCT 480A: External Reporting 
and ACCT 480B: Internal Reporting, were created to allow incoming MS Accountancy students 
who have an undergraduate degree in a subject other than accounting to complete all of their 
accounting pre-requisites over one summer.  This could significantly reduce the length of time it 
takes to earn your MS in Accountancy degree. 

Students who successfully complete ACCT 480A, will fulfill the MSA program pre-requisites 
Intermediate Accounting I, Intermediate Accounting II, and Auditing.  ACCT 480B, will fulfill 
the MSA program pre-requisites Cost Accounting, Accounting Inf. System, and Concepts Fed. 
Income Tax. The GPA requirements for MSA pre-requisite coursework apply to ACCT 480A 
and ACCT 480B. 

ACCT 480A and ACCT 480B will be taught during the CSUF 10-week summer session starting 
Tuesday, May 31st and finishing Friday, August 5th.  Each course will meet for four hours per 
day (ACCT 480A will meet 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and ACCT 480B will meet 1:00 p.m. - 5:00 
p.m.) Monday through Thursday.  On Friday and the weekend you will need to spend time 
studying and doing homework.  The credit hours earned in these courses will count toward the 
CPA license education requirements.    

If you are interested in registering for either of these courses or have any questions, please email 
Department of Accounting at accountingdept@fullerton.edu or 657-278-2225. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards, 

Department of Accounting  


